COLMA HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION NOW A MEMBER OF BART’S “TINY TICKET” PROGRAM

The Colma Historical Association has partnered with BART and The East Bay Community Foundation in the “Tiny Ticket” program.  This program encourages BART riders to donate the unused portion of their BART tickets to local nonprofit organizations.  Tiny tickets are those hoards of BART tickets, often discarded or left in pockets or drawers, that have tiny bits of value left on them, a nickel, a dime, and more in some cases that could be turned into cash.

Although currently the residual value of tickets may be consolidated, refunded or exchanged by BART, the majority of such tickets are left unused.  These can be turned in to the Colma Historical Association and the cumulative value of all tickets received can come back to financially help the Association.

So, don’t let those “tiny tickets” lay waste in the bottom of your drawers.  Bring or send them to the Colma Historical Association, 1500 Hillside Blvd., Colma.  For more information, contact us at (650) 757-1676.
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